
I strongly oppose all of the new legislation on firearms ownership and responsibility. 

 

These laws are targeting all law abiding gun owners with no rationale. We have many laws 

already on the books about firearms, yet do not regularly enforce those laws. Criminals will not 

adhere to additional laws created about legal gun ownership, just as they do not adhere to them 

currently. 

 

I appreciate the efforts on behalf of all lawmakers in the state, but do not support any that 

infringe upon our Second Amendment Rights. As lawmakers, the first rule is to enforce the 

Constitution. Your proposed gun ownership laws are in complete defiance of the Constitution. 

 

As a long time Oregon resident and continued taxpayer, I urge all of our lawmakers to quit 

wasting time on new laws around legal gun ownership, and see how this time and money could 

be better spent enforcing the laws we have and improving our children's education as they are 

our future leaders. 

 

 

--  

Thanks, 

 

TC Tolboe 

503-708-9789 

 


